INDIAN STATISTICAL INSTITUTE

Telephones : (033) 2577 6927 / 2575- 2251 Lo Tl 203 BARRACKPORE TRUNK ROAD
Fax © +(91)(33) 2577 6033 : KOLKATA 700 108, INDIA
E-mail . ceaf@isical.ac.in

No.CAF/21-a/184/ é71(8)
/3 January, 2014
ShriVishwa Bandhu
26/19, Old Rajinder Nagar,
New Delhi-110060

Dear Sir,

With reference to your RTi application dated 12.12.2013, received by the CPIO on
19.12.2013, the information, as sought for, are furnished below:-

Information sought Information supplied

(1) | Please provide the copy of action taken | Information not held.
by Indian Statistical Institute along with
all"enclosures/documents/annexure on
the letter dated 17-11-2013 written to
Council members of Indian Statistical
Institute by Vishwa Bandhu (copy
enclosed). - -

(2) | Please provide the copy of action taken -do-
by Indian Statistical Institute along with
all enclosures/documents/annexure on
the letter dated 21-10-2013 written to
Council members of Indian Statistical
Institute;, CPIO-ISI, . CPIO-MOSPI, CPIO-
Ccve, & Secretary-ISIWO, Kolkata by
Vishwa Bandhu (copy enclosed).

(3) | Please provide the copy of reply / -do-
comments / advice letters received
from the President-ISI COUNCIL,
Chairman- ISI COUNCIL, Members of
Council of Indian Statistical Institute,
MOSPI, CVC w.r.t. above letter dated
17-11-2013 )

(4) | Please provide the copy of action taken | An additional amount of Rs. 20.00 lakhs under A/c
by the then Director ISl along with all | No. 5943 Plan (Capital) was allotted vide letter no.
enclosures/documents/annexure  on C/2292/A/cs/AM dated 17.12.2008 (Copy enclosed).

the letter written by Prof. S.P. Das

Acting Head, Delhi Centre vide No:

HDC:A26:184:08 dated July 17, 2008
L (copy enclosed on 17-11-2013 letter). 0
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(5)

Delhi Centre written to SHO, Police

Please provide the copy of letter along
with all enclosures / documents /
annexure received from nodal ministry
as mentioned by Prof. S.P. Das Head

Station, Vasant Kunj vide letter no.
10/181/Pol/13/80 dated 6-11-2013 to
enquired about status of false, frivolous
& vexatious FIR no. 238 dated 26-06-

2013.

The information as sought for by the applicant is
exempted under RTI Act U/S 8(1)(h) since the matter
is under investigation.

Your RTI application dated 12.12.2013, received by the CPIO on 19.12.2013, is disposed off.
Prof. Bimal K. Roy, Director of the Institute at the above address is the Appellate Authority.

Yours faithfully,

Central Public Information Officer




